
 

PRESIDENT’S  MESSAGE: 
Another exciting year isahead of us for 2020. We look forward to all of our Humber members joining our 
festivities in the celebration of welcoming the year of 2020. 
while making new ones along the way. This is your club we want to hear from you with new ideas
exciting upcoming events. We also send a warm welcome to all our new members who joined 
Chapter in 2019. 
A  special thank you to all of you who have 
letters,helping out at Hospitals, assisting at nursing homes, knitting for the homeless or the many other 
ways you have helped people.You remain true to our value of
With Warm Wishes, 
Diane Biggs, 
President 
______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Upcoming Humber Events:  
     
Spring, Banquet will be held on May 2 2020
 Summer, Fall and Winter Banquets………………………………………………….Place and time to be announced
Blue Jay Game……………………………………………………………………………..D
Annual Heritage Picnic on July 11, 2020 …………………………………………….Park and time  to be announced
Stay tuned for other special events to be held throughout the year
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Santa HO_HO_HO Letter WritingProgram! 
Thank-you t all of you, who participated, in answering 
Santa Claus letters. We are always looking for volunteer 
elves to assist Santa in replying to children’s letters. Nothing 
gets you into the spirit of Christmas like answering a 
children’s heartfelt letter to Santa Claus.  If you are 
interested in this worthy cause of spreading some Christmas 
cheer, please contact me, Diane Biggs at (905) 487-4311. The 
letters will be sent directly to you with response letters and 
envelopes. 
 

HUMBER EVENTS 2019 
 

We started our year off with celebrating “ SPRING”  at the Mandarin Restaurant.  
 
“SUMMER”  We played the horses at the Woodbine Racetrack while enjoying  one of the best 
banquets held at the Favorites Dining Room. 
 
“FALL” For October Fest we ate German food and danced at theHansa Haus. A fun filled night was held 
by all.Pictures on the website www.heritageclub.com/humber 
 
 
 
CHRISTMASwasheld at theMississauga Legion  with the entertaining music by Villi Vee. Santa attended with 
candy canes for all. Pictures on the website www.heritageclub.com/humber 
 
 
OTHER EVENTS: 
Let’s go Blue Jays.  
Golf Tournaments. 
Humber Picnic. Pictures on the web site www.heritageclub.com/humber 
 
****ALL FUTURE EVENTS FOR 2020 WILL ONLY BE SENTTO OUR DUES PAYING MEMBERS.*** 
 
ITEMS OF NOTE! 
*** Please read the attached enclosed letters regarding the following: 
 

 Great West Life, Out of Country Coverage. 
 2020 Pension Advisory Council Election.  
 Volunteer Survey. 
 Membership Renewal 2020 
 Wolverine Sale -Up to 50% off regular retail pricing up to February09 2020 
 Humber Nomination Form 2020. Up for election this year: President, 2nd Vice President and 

Treasurer.  
 Forms must be received by May 2nd  2020. 
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Important Phone Numbers 
 

 Your Benefit Contact Numbers 
 CPC Pension: 1-877-480-9220 
 Superannuation: 1-800-561-7930 
 CPP/OAS: 1-800-277-9914 
 Great West Life: 1-866-249-5723 
 Access HR: 1-877-807-9090 
 Medoc – 1-866-606-3362 

 
Scholarship Program:  
 
Humber  participated in the Scholarship Program at Gateway. What was very impressive about the 
applicants was their ability to achieve high academic standard while still enthusiastically involved in their 
chosen sports activities, volunteering in their communities and taking responsible positions for the benefit 
of others. 
Congratulations to the following winners: 
Saranya Jeyakanthan 
Katherine Zhu 
Praise Ghristi 
Vaishnaur Manoharan 
Koshiba Rajeswaran 
Rhea Bhardwaj 
 
Senior Awareness 
 
*Never provide personal information over the telephone unless you initiate the call. 
*Promptly remove mail from your mailbox after delivery. 
*Avoid mail or telephone solicitations, disguised as promotions or surveys offering prizes or awards. 
*Do not keep a written record in your purse or wallet of your bank account, PIN numbers, SIN number & 
computer passwords. 
Senior Savings:  
Order the Guide for Seniors 103 pages 
Call 1-800-668-9938 or www.ontario.ca/publications 
Free: www.senioradvisor.ca 
 
     HUMBER GIVES BACK 
 
 PLEASE FIND THE CHARITIES THAT WE SUPPORTED IN 2019 FOR A TOTAL OF $2000.00: 
 
SALVATION ARMY  $500.00     MAKE A WISH  $200.00 
MISSISSAUGA FOOD BANK       $400.00    WOUNDED WARRIORS $200.00 
SPECIAL OLYMPICS                   $200.00    CHING. WELLSPRING $100.00 
CANADA POST COMM. FDTN.  $100.00    CALEDON FOOD BANK $100.00 
HIGHLANDERS VETERANS     $100.00    FRED VICTOR SOCIETY         $100.00 
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IN MEMORIAM - 2019 
 
It is with great sadness that we announce the passing of: 
 
HUGH SANDIFORD  Mississauga 
ANN HARMUN   Toronto 
WANDA PICKFORD   Mississauga 
MILDRED ARRIGO-   Mississauga 
JOHN ARTEMENKO-  Mississauga 
JOE DOLANJSKI-   Mississauga 
DOMINGO HERNANDEZ Woodbridge 
JOHN JORDAN  Wasaga Beach 
ROBERT KENNEDY  Willowdale 
WALTER MOYSEUIK  Etobicoke 
MARIA ANA SEQUEIRA Mississauga 
ROBERT HAMILTON  Weston 
LUIGI D’ANGELO  Toronto 
DAVID MYRVOLD  Toronto 
WILLIAM SEARLE  Toronto 
 
Life Events 
 
If you have any events or hobbies you would like to share in our newsletter, please contact one of our 
executive. 
 
Thank-you, weat Humber are looking forward to seeing you again at our events. 
 
Diane Biggs 
President Humber Heritage Club. 
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MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL FOR 2020 
CHANGE OF ADDRESS 

SANTA REPLY FOR 2020 
 

PLEASE CHECK OFF APPROPRIATE BOXES 
 

Change of Address 
 

1 year Membership Renewal = $10.00 
     
             3 year Membership Renewal = $25.00 
 
              1 year Associate Membership Renewal = $5.00 
      
              I would like to receive Santa Letters 
 
 
NAME:_______________________________________________________________ 
 
OLD ADDRESS:_______________________________________________________ 
 
NEW ADDRESS:_______________________________________________________ 
 
CITY: ________________________________________________________________ 
 
POSTAL CODE:_______________________________________________________ 
 
PHONE NUMBER:_____________________________________________________ 
 
E-MAIL: ______________________________________________________________ 

It is that time again when we are asking you to pay your yearly dues. The dues are $10.00 yearly or $25.00 for 
three years.  
Reminder: All members must be in good standing for Goodlife Fitness and MEDOC insurance coverage. 
 
 

PLEASE  MAKE CHEQUE PAYABLE TO:  HUMBER CHAPTER 
 
OR  E-TRANSFER TO HUMBERCHAPTER2@HOTMAIL.COM 
 
   MAIL TO: BARNIE JOOSTEN, TREASURER 
     BOX 461 
    PORT ROWAN, ONT. 
     N0E 1M0 
IF YOU WOULD LIKE THE EVENTS VIA E-MAIL, PLEASE PROVIDE YOUR E-MAIL TO 
 



HUMBERCHAPTER2@HOTMAIL.COM 
 
 

 
Please find this wonderful letter submitted by our Executive: 
 
 
As he talked about adult life, marriage, responsibilities, and obligations, the Father thoughtfully 
stirred the ice cubes in his glass and cast a clear, sober look on his Son  
 
"Never forget your friends," he advised, "they will become more important as you get older." 
"Regardless of how much you love your family and the children you happen to have, you will 
always need friends.  Remember to go out with them occasionally (if possible), but keep in 
contact with them somehow."  
 
"What strange advice!" thought the young man. "I just entered the married world, I am an adult 
and surely my wife and the family that we will start will be everything I need to make sense of 
my life."  
Yet, he obeyed his Father; kept in touch with his friends and annually increased their number. 
Over the years, he became aware that his Father knew what he was talking about. In as much 
as time and nature carry out their designs and mysteries on a person, friends are the bulwarks 
of our life.  
 
After 70 years of life, here is what he, I and you will have learned:  
Time passes.  
Life goes on.  
Children grow up.  
 
Children cease to be children and become independent.  And to the parents, it breaks their 
heart but the children are separated of the parents because they begin their own families.  
 
Jobs / careers come and go.  
 
Illusions, desires, attraction, sex.... weakens.  
 
People can't do what they did physically when they were young. Parents die but you move on. 

Colleagues forget the favours you did. The race to achieve slows.  
 
But, true friends are always there, no matter how long or how many miles away they are.  A 
friend is never more distant than the reach of a need, intervening in your favour, waiting for 
you with open arms or in some way blessing your life.  
 
When we started this adventure called LIFE, we did not know of the incredible joys or sorrows 
that were ahead.  
 
We did not know how much we would need from each other.  
 
Love your parents, take care of your children, but keep a group of good friends.  
 
Stay in touch with them but do not impose your criteria.  
 
Never forget your friends. 

 



 Thank-you to all our friends at Humber Heritage Club. 
   
 


